
 

 
 

DA N  JO H N S ON 

 

July 27, 2021 

Roy Brower 
Director, Waste Prevention & Environmental Services 
Metro 
600 NE Grand Ave 
Portland, OR  97232 
 

Dear Mr. Brower: 

Thank you for the invitation to continue as part of the Regional Waste Advisory Committee, 
representing Clackamas County. I look forward to continued discussions about planning, funding, and 
implementing the Regional Waste Plan. 

This letter serves as notice that I will continue this role for another two year term, as approved by 
County Administrator Gary Schmidt (via signature below) 

Sincerely, 

 
Eben Polk 
 

------------------ 

 

 
Gary Schmidt 
Clackamas County Administrator 


